
 

 

 
 

BANKERS HILL COMMUNITY GROUP  
MONTHLY MEETING MINUTES 

Monday, February 21, 2022 
Bankers Hill Clubhouse, 3030 Front St. 

 
BHCG Steering Committee member Qamar Bradford called the meeting to order at 6 p.m. The 
following Steering Committee members were present: Bradford, Vice Chair Becky Veen,  
Treasurer Jeanne Rawlings, Secretary John Lamb and John Percy. There were approximately 48 
people in attendance.  
 
Bradford welcomed attendees to the BHCG’s annual Roundtable meeting and the first in-person 
gathering for the BHCG in quite some time. 
 
Annual BHCG Roundtable Event 
The annual BHCG Roundtable discussions covered Quality of Life (hosted by the San Diego  
Police Department), Bankers Hill development (hosted by Uptown Planners Chair Tom Mullaney), 
Community Benefit District (hosted by New City America), Bankers Hill Neighborhood Parking 
Committee (hosted by Gerrie Trussell, the Parking District’s executive director), Balboa Park 
West Mesa (hosted by Balboa Park Committee member Brer Marsh), and Neighborhood Watch 
(hosted by Ann Kilrain, BHCG Neighborhood Safety Committee). 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted by John Lamb, Secretary.	


